Having been a victim of this State's bureaucracy with a purchase delay, | am strongly opposed to this bill. My delay was due to an
error at the DMV which was fixed after a week, however others are not so lucky and have to wait several months! This bill goes
against common sense. For example, if my friend and | want to trade firearms and we both have our Oregon CHL cards, meaning

we are not prohibited people, then our trade should not be subject to a bureaucratic delay.



